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Please make sure all your child’s clothes and 
belongings are labelled with their name. This 
helps us get all belongings back to the right 
child especially if they are left around the 
school and not just the classroom.
Some children still do not have waterproofs 
and wellies in school. Please send in ASAP.

Awards
Head teachers Awards
Jake – for extended mark making in 
English this week.
Spencer – for communicating how he 
was feeling multiple times this week.

School rules award: kind
Henry – for playing alongside a friend in 
some Choose sessions this week.

In Pine class this week…
- This week in English it has been writing week and we finished off by 

watching a funny video of giraffes diving into a pool and structuring 
sentences of who, what and where was happening.

- In maths we have been focusing on our number mark making with 
some of us writing very big numbers and number sentences.

- In topic we finished our geography map work and have moved onto 
art with a focus on pint making through the technique of dip and dab.

- In PSD we have been focusing on different emotions and how these 
may look or make our body feel.


